Lilly Schinsing

From: Alyse Mathis [Alyse@streamlineeng.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 10:59 AM
To: Lilly Schinsing

Subject: RE: late correspondence-Sprint Site

Lily,

We received the late correspondence about the alternate site. We would like to requestf‘"a‘e;ﬁ@hé:a'ﬁu~a;ﬁioﬁ
the alternate site and be prepared for the next hearing.

Please let me know when the next hearing date will be.

Alyse Mathis

Streamline Engineering & Design, Inc.
8445 Sierra College Blvd. Ste. E
Granite Bay, CA 95746

Phone: 916-996-4327

Fax: 916-660-1941

From: Lilly Schinsing [mailto:L Schinsing@ci.sausalito.ca.us]
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 10:55 AM

Cc: Jeremy Graves; Albert Viana

Subject: late correspondence-Sprint Site

Planning Commissioners,

Please find attached another late mail item from Mrs. Osborn. She let me know when she dropped it off today that it is o
copy of a mail item she wrote to the City Council in 2000.

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Litly Schinsing

Assaciate Planner

Planning Division | Community Development Depariment
City of Sausalito | 420 Litho St. Sausalito CA 94965
phone: 415.289.4134 | fax: 415.339.2256 ’
Ischinsing@ci.sausalito.ca.us




